
Precinct boundaries are collected by the Maryland Department of Planning (Planning) from 
counties, including Baltimore City, or digitized by Planning in coordination with counties. Planning 
has not yet received or processed data from this jurisdiction. This link will be updated with a 
precinct map once Planning receives and processes the data. 


